@ Northern Virginia

2025 Design Awards Project Board Requirements:
(for winning entries only)

Winning entrants are required to provide a project board to CannonDesign, 1560 Wilson Blvd, Suite 200,
Arlington, VA 22209 by 4:30p, June 12, 2025, for use in promotions related to the Awards Program.

Project Boards Must Be:

One 24" x 24" panel, illustrating the winning entry.

Matte black, one-half inch thick, Gator Board.

Include a “Project Title Area” across the top, 2”-3.5” deep, that incorporates the name of the
project, project location (city and state) and the firm name. The text must be white lettering on
a black background, all capital letters and centered on the board.

Include photographers’ credit(s).

Include the AIA Northern Virginia logo which will be provided via email.

It must include the winning firm logo and website.

The AIA NoVA Chapter may retain the panel for up to three years, after which the entrant may choose to
reclaim it.

CONTACT

The Chapter encourages input from our members regarding the AIA Northern Virginia Design Awards
program. Comments and questions may be directed to the Executive Director, Jaclyn S. Toole, at
jaclyn@aianova.org.
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